

PRUEBA SABER
8°
TERCER PERIODO
humanidades

**COLEGIO DE LA
BICI IED**





ENGLISH TEST 8th.

THIRD TERM

PARTE 1

RESPONDE LAS PREGUNTAS 1 A 5 DE ACUERDO CON EL EJEMPLO

Lee las descripciones de la columna de la izquierda (1 - 5). ¿Cuál palabra de la columna de la derecha (A - F) concuerda con cada descripción? marque su respuesta, en su hoja de respuestas

0. When you wear this, people can't see your hair very well.

Respuesta:

0.

A

B

C

D

E

F

G

H

1. A woman carries her things in one of these.

2. Many girls wear this when they don't want to wear trousers.

3. With this, your neck won't be cold.

4. When people can't see well, they need them.

5. These are for your feet.

A. glasses

B. handbags

C. pajamas

D. scarf

E. skirt

F. socks

G. watch

H. hat



PARTE 2

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS 6 A 10

Complete las cinco conversaciones. En las preguntas 6 A 10, marque A, B, C, D en su hoja de respuestas.

1. Dialogue 1

A: Can you tell me how to get to the library?

B: Sure! _____ straight for two blocks.

- 6 a) Go
- b) Walk
- c) Run
- d) Drive

- 8 a) it is
- b) they are
- c) there are
- d) she is

2. Dialogue 2

A: Where is the nearest bus stop?

B: It's _____ the corner of Main Street and Elm Street.

- 7 a) in
- b) on
- c) at
- d) under

4. Dialogue 4

A: How do I get to the train station?

B: First, _____ left at the traffic lights.

- 9 a) turn
- b) turns
- c) turning
- d) to turn

5. Dialogue 5

A: Can you show me the way to the park?

B: Yes, _____ right and then go straight.

- 10 a) turn
- b) turning
- c) turns
- d) to turn

3. Dialogue 3

A: Is the supermarket far from here?

B: No, _____ just a five-minute walk.

PARTE 3

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS 11 A 15 DE ACUERDO CON EL SIGUIENTE TEXTO

Lea el artículo y responda las preguntas. En las preguntas 11 - 15, marque A, B, C, D en su hoja de respuestas.

A great summer vacation

I just returned from the greatest summer vacation! It was so fantastic, I never wanted it to end. I spent eight days in Paris, France. My best friends, Henry and Steve, went with me. We had a beautiful hotel room in the Latin Quarter, and it wasn't even expensive. We had a balcony with a wonderful view. We visited many famous tourist places. My favorite was the Louvre, a well-known museum. I was always interested in art, so that was a



special treat for me. The museum is so huge, you could spend weeks there. Henry got tired walking around the museum and said "Enough! I need to take a break and rest." We took lots of breaks and sat in cafes along the river Seine. The French food we ate was delicious. The wines were tasty, too. Steve's favorite part of the vacation was the hotel breakfast. He said he would be happy if he could eat croissants like those forever. We had so much fun that we're already talking about our next vacation!

11 What city did they go to for their summer vacation?

- ☐ a) Lyon
- ☐ b) Louvre
- ☐ c) Paris
- ☐ d) Latin

12 What did their hotel room have?

- ☐ a) A balcony
- ☐ b) A refrigerator
- ☐ c) A view of the metro
- ☐ d) A bottle of wine

13 What did Steve enjoy the most?

- ☐ a) The wine and the food
- ☐ b) The cafes along the river Seine
- ☐ c) The Latin Quarter and the balcony
- ☐ d) The hotel breakfast and the croissants

14 How long was the summer vacation?

- ☐ a) Eight weeks
- ☐ b) Eight days
- ☐ c) One week
- ☐ d) Two weeks

15 Who got tired walking in the Louvre museum?

- ☐ a) Steve
- ☐ b) Harry
- ☐ c) Seine
- ☐ d) Henry



PARTE 4

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS 16 A 20 DE ACUERDO CON EL SIGUIENTE TEXTO

Lea el texto y seleccione la palabra correcta para cada espacio. En las preguntas 16 - 20, marque A, B, C, D en su hoja de respuestas.

Last weekend, I had an amazing adventure. I decided to explore a nearby town that I had never visited before. When I arrived, I was surprised to see that _____ (16) so many interesting places to see. First, I went to the local museum, where I learned about the town's history. There _____ (17) an exhibition about ancient artifacts, and it was fascinating.

After the museum, I took a walk in the park. _____ (18) were beautiful flowers everywhere, and people were enjoying the sunny weather. I sat on a bench to relax and noticed that there _____ (19) a small café nearby. I decided to grab a coffee and a pastry.

By the end of the day, I felt grateful for the experience and planned to visit again. It _____ (20) a wonderful way to spend my weekend.

16. a) there are
b) there is
c) was
d) were

17. a) is
b) are
c) was
d) were

18. a) They
b) Their
c) It
d) There

19. a) is
b) are
c) isn't
d) aren't

20. a) is
b) was
c) were
d) will be